A Short Intermission

WOW! This show is definitely number two on my list! The
audience reaction each show gets better and better! We had
124 in the audience for a Sunday matinee which is tremendous!
The boos get better and better each time! “We love to hate
your Potter!”

After the curtain, we had our cast photo taken then we had to
make room for another school concert tomorrow night by moving
the sets and props backstage. We also had to take the steps
leading from the stage into the house. Poor “Clearance”
missed the low ceiling sign and whacked himself on the lip of
the stage. OUCH!

I also learned of next season’s attraction. It starts in
March with Curious Savage. I told Dawn (who is directing and
has been involved with each of the three shows I have been in
this year) that I would love to try out but it conflicts with
my nephew’s Confirmation.. sorry, Dawn.

Just in time for Halloween, the Village Players are presenting
the immortal Hound of the Baskervilles. Perhaps we can
encourage another Holmes fan to audition for that.. hint,
hint. I know I am anxiously awaiting that one!

Finally, the TENTATIVE Holiday production will be Babes 1in
Toyland. That would be a LOT of fun.

So.. lots coming up. But first.. the second week of It’s A
Wonderful Life. Still not too late to check out the final
three shows. Thanks again to the fantastic cast, crew, and
director and the fabulous audiences!


https://www.tangents.org/community-theatre/a-short-intermission/

